FEDERATION OF FEDERATION OF INDUSTRIES ASSOCIATION

INDUSTRIES SILVASSA
ASSOCIATIONS SILVASSA

Invitation to Awareness Program on PMRPY

Dear Members of the Constituent Associations,

Federation of Industries Associations, Silvassa is organizing an awareness program on the
“‘PradhanMantriRozgarProtsahanYojna” in which employer's contribution under EPFA is given

by government in respect of new employees for a period of three years.

Shri Shekhar Kumar, Hon’ble Regional Provident Fund Commissioner, Vapi has kindly
consented, along with his team to be the source of information and motivation for better
implementation of PMRPY. He has also very gracefully agreed to have the doubt clearance

sessions also.

The details of the program are as under:-

Date: 14 th August, 2018, Tuesday
Time: 10:30 am to 01:30 pm
Venue : Conference Hall, Lotus Kamat Resorts, Naroli Road, Silvassa

All members are cordially invited to be benefitted out of above workshop. To facilitate effective
coordination, please confirm your participation to your respective Association, where following
will act as contact persons on or before 02:00 pm on 13.08.2018.

1. Silvassa Industries Association: Ms. Sonali (+91-7044784316)
2. Dadra & Nagar Haveli Industries Association: Ms. Sumaiya (+91- 8238551290)
3. Silvassa Industries & Manufacturers Association: Ms. Nidhi(+91-7600758821)

Regards,

NarendraH Trivedi
General Secretary
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